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February 25, 2025 
 
 
California Natural Resources Agency 
Attn: Jennifer Thomas, Program Manager, CNRA Boards & Grants 
715 P Street, 20th Floor  
Sacramento, CA 95814 
 
 
 
Re: Ramsay Park Phase 4: Green Infrastructure Grant Update 
 
 
Dear Ms. Thomas, 
 
As the authorized representative for the City of Watsonville under Urban Greening 
Grant UG20101-0 Ramsay Phase 4: Green Infrastructure, I am writing to inform you of 
our confirmed change to the scope of work. 
 
Further to the City’s letter dated November 20, 2024 which outlined the financial 
challenges to completing the Ramsay Phase 3: Nature Center, on which Phase 4 is 
dependent, we will be pivoting the Nature Center project into an existing facility at the 
park, the Ramsay Family Center building. 
 
Additional consideration of the budget constraints for this renovation to accommodate 
the Nature Center has resulted in the confirmation that the City will not be pursuing a 
green roof as part of the renovation. This means that the Phase 4 scope of work 
described in the grant agreement would be reduced. As described in clause D.6. of the 
grant agreement relevant to amendment requests, please accept this formal notification 
of change. 
 
   
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Tamara Vides 
City Manager 
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